

## Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are writing to inform you of some important changes to our school bus routes that will be implemented for the 2023-2024 school year. Ruston city schools will be changing bus zones as well as pick up and drop off locations in an effort to reduce travel time for our students.

Click on the links below to see what bus your student will be on:

- Kindergarten-Fifth Grade
  - o CSE, GVE, HES, RES Map
- Sixth-Twelfth Grade
  - IA Lewis/Junior High/High School Map

These maps can also be found on our website at <a href="https://www.lincolnschools.org/page/bus-stop-maps">www.lincolnschools.org/page/bus-stop-maps</a>

In addition, for families of sixth grade students, please be on the lookout for a letter with further information.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's bus stop or if your child does not have a bus stop, please complete this Google form linked below, and our transportation department will be in contact with you.

## **Bus Stop Change or Addition**

Thank you for your support.

David "Doc" Hoefler

